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October 10, 2022  

Re: Rohit George MD   

To Whom It May Concern,  

I am submitting this letter of enthusiastic support for Rohit George’s submission 

for the Young Investigator Scientific Award. I am the Program Director for the General 

Pediatric Training Program at University of Texas Health Science Center here in San 
Antonio where  Dr. George is a PGY2 resident in excellent standing in our program,  

having successfully completed his first year and now performing very well as a second 

year trainee. He has demonstrated a commitment to excellence, a keen intellect and a 
drive to grow that is impressive. He has an innate likeability and a strong sense of 

purpose and intent that are genuine and refreshing. Additionally,  his personal demeanor, 

work ethic and thoughtful decision making have been consistent strengths throughout his 
training. We have  been thrilled with his performance, his engagement and his skills as a 

pediatric resident.  Rohit is an approachable and enthusiastic learner, a fantastic role 

model to his peers and an inquisitive trainee. I am excited to see him continue to expand 
his skill set and learning through his submission of this abstract and his exploration of 

opportunities to present this work.  I have seen his  leadership skills evolve and his 

transition to supervisory roles as a PGY2 has been seamless, high performing and 

predictive of the great success I know he will enjoy as he continues his training with us 

and beyond as a fellow.  He has been an exemplary trainee in meeting all requirements 

and is an administrative star with timely and thorough responsiveness to all requests and 
requirements.  

Dr. George has the full and enthusiastic support of this program and this program 

director to apply for the Young Investigator Scientific Award and I will commit to ensuring 

he is able to fully participate and attend as presenting author to the International Pediatric 

Transplant Association Conference in March of 2023 should he be honored with 

acceptance. Please contact me should you have any additional questions.    

Sincerely,  

 
Michelle Arandes, MD  

Residency Training Director  

Professor of Pediatrics  

Pediatric Hospitalist  


